2008-09 On-line Oregon Standards Newspaper Now Available!
The 2008-09 on-line Oregon Standards Newspaper is now available to teachers, administrators, and staff through the Oregon Department of Education’s REAL website http://www.ode.state.or.us/teachlearn/real/newspaper/. This year’s edition includes several new or enhanced features:
· Web links throughout the Oregon Standards Newspaper to help user access resources more easily
· Expanded glossary with updated terms and definitions
· Comprehensive ODE contact information page that can be printed off for easy access 
· Expanded information and articles for teachers on the content standards and Oregon Diploma that will be updated throughout the school year
· And much more!
As you may already know, ODE is no longer printing the Oregon Standards Newspaper.  It is now an online publication and teachers have the ability to print the entire Oregon Standards Newspaper or just selected sections.  There is also a variety of features on the REAL website, such as Searchable Standards or Standards by Design that enable educators to display selected standards in ways that meet their individual needs.
If you have questions, please contact Tanya Frisendahl at tanya.frisendahl@state.or.us or 503-947-5754.
REAL website link:  http://www.ode.state.or.us/teachlearn/real/
